
‭All events, teams and clubs take place during the school day unless otherwise noted.‬

‭Monday, May 6, 2024 - Day 1‬
‭●‬ ‭Talent Show Practice‬
‭●‬ ‭Teams and Clubs Photo Day‬
‭●‬ ‭Brock Badminton Tournament‬
‭●‬ ‭Yearbook Club Meeting‬

‭Tuesday, May 7,  2024 - Day 2‬
‭●‬ ‭Teams and Clubs Photo Day (am)‬
‭●‬ ‭Talent Show Practice‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)‬

‭Wednesday, May 8, 2024 - Day 3‬
‭●‬ ‭Track and Field Grades 4 to 8 @GFESS‬

‭EVENT SCHEDULE ATTACHED BELOW‬

‭Thursday, May 9, 2024 - Day 4‬
‭●‬ ‭Stand Up meeting‬
‭●‬ ‭Akwego Group‬
‭●‬ ‭Grade 8 History Quiz Crew‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Rugby practice after school until 4pm (weather permitting)‬

‭Friday, May 10, 2024 - Day 5‬
‭●‬ ‭Talent Show Practice‬
‭●‬ ‭High Jump Practice‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)‬
‭●‬ ‭Yearbook Club Meeting‬
‭●‬ ‭Pizza Day‬

‭Please remember to send your child‬

‭with a water bottle every day.‬



‭A Note From Parent Council…‬

‭This year in lieu of the Fun Fair - the Garrison Road Staff have planned an‬
‭Olympic-Themed Play Day!  We thank the Garrison Road Staff for providing a‬
‭fun-filled day that will promote school community, team-building, and‬
‭co-operative play!  This will be a wonderful day to celebrate a spectacular‬
‭2023-2024 school year!‬

‭In the past, Parent Council has hosted a 2-hour evening Fun Fair in June.  We‬
‭recognize that many families have fond memories of this yearly event.  Moving‬
‭forward, Parent Council has decided that the funds for this night (~$15,000) are‬
‭better suited for student-serving, daytime, educational activities, and resources‬
‭that all students have access to throughout the year.‬

‭We believe that prioritizing support for academic enriching activities, school‬
‭clubs, sports teams, and technology for classrooms is the most responsible and‬
‭equitable use of our bingo and fundraising money.‬

‭We thank you for your continued support with volunteering and donating your‬
‭time and money.  We are fortunate to belong to such a generous community!‬
‭Please contact us at‬‭garrisonbingo@gmail.com‬‭if you‬‭can volunteer to work a‬
‭bingo shift.  Each 2 hour shift raises $600 for our school.‬

‭We welcome all Garrison family and community members to join us at future‬
‭Parent Council meetings.‬

‭With gratitude,‬

‭Parent Council‬



‭NEW KINDERS FOR SEPTEMBER!‬

‭We are planning a kinder event for later in May.  If you have a child starting‬

‭school this fall and you have not yet registered, please do so by following the link‬

‭below.  This will be the last kindergarten event of the year!‬

‭REGISTER HERE‬

https://www.dsbn.org/kindergarten/register.html
https://www.dsbn.org/kindergarten/register.html




https://www.dsbn.org/programs-services/well-being/workshops

